
Feedback on Proposed Policy Change for 

Recreational Facilities 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Local Government Official's Name] 

[Local Government Office] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Local Government Official's Name], 

I am writing to provide my feedback regarding the recent proposal for changes to local 

government policies aimed at improving recreational facilities in our community. As a resident 

of [Community Name], I appreciate the efforts being made to enhance the quality of our 

recreational spaces. 

Firstly, I commend the initiative to allocate more funds towards maintaining existing parks and 

building new recreational areas. Access to well-maintained facilities is essential for promoting 

health and well-being among residents of all ages. 

Furthermore, I believe that incorporating community feedback into the planning process will 

ensure that the new facilities meet the diverse needs of our population. Organizing public 

meetings or surveys could greatly enhance our collective input. 

However, I would like to express concern regarding [specific issue or concern]. Addressing this 

issue is critical for ensuring that the facilities truly benefit everyone in our community. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to seeing how these policy changes will 

positively impact our recreational spaces and support our community's growth. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


